
 
Chona Wroth named 2017 
School Nurse of the Year 

 

Chona Wroth, a school nurse for the Chino Valley Unified School District since 
2007, has been named the 2017 School Nurse of the Year by the Associated Chino 
Teachers. 

Wroth has served as a school nurse at several sites throughout the District. In the 
2016-2017 school year, she was assigned to Country Springs Elementary in Chino 
Hills; Newman Elementary and Ramona Junior High, both in Chino. 

Prior to joining the District, Wroth worked for Huntington Memorial Hospital for 
three years in the Medical Respiratory and Telemetry unit; and at the USC 
University Hospital for nine years, in the Cardiothoracic Telemetry and Intensive 
Care units, the Preoperative Surgery Center, and as a charge nurse. While at USC, 
she served as a nurse preceptor and skills lab educator.   

Wroth received her bachelor’s of science degree in nursing at California State 
University, Los Angeles in 1994.   

“She is highly respected by her nurse colleagues, school staff and administrators,” 
said Laurel Mullally, Director of Health Services for Chino Valley Unified School 
District. “Chona shows the ultimate professionalism, is a child advocate, and a 
skilled clinician. Chona is a leader amongst the nurses and is a team player.” 


